
REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 
 
 

Separate sealed proposals will be received by the City of Scranton, 340 North Washington Avenue, Scranton, 
PA 18503 until 12:00 p.m. Tuesday, February 18, 2020, at which time such proposals will be opened in the 
City Council Chambers for the following: 
 

 CITY OF SCRANTON  
THE RE-BID FOR THE BOARD OF ETHICS SOLICITOR  

 
All proposals shall be in accordance with the provisions of the Request for Qualifications (RFQ) which is 
now available and can be picked up at the Office of the Bureau of Purchasing, 4th Floor, City Hall, 340 North 
Washington Avenue, Scranton, PA 18503. 
 
Sealed envelopes containing the proposals will be received and identified by “RFQ: THE RE-BID OF 
THE CITY OF SCRANTON BOARD OF ETHICS SOLICITOR.” The envelopes should be 
delivered or mailed to the Office of the City Controller, at the address listed above, so as to arrive by 
the date and time specified above. The City of Scranton will require six (6) copies of this proposal as 
noted in this Request for Proposal. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the Scranton Board of Ethics via the Law Department of the City of 
Scranton, as noted in the Request for Qualifications. 
 
 

 
 
Mary Jo Sheridan 
Chairman, Board of Ethics 

 
 
 

 


